
The sale of Arete Affärssystem is completed

The sale of Arete Affärssystem is completed. Nocom has sold Arete
Affärssystem AB in accordance with the Letter of Intent that was signed with
the IT consultancy company CIBER Sweden AB on May 24, 2005. Arete
Affärssystem was part of the former TurnIT group, which was acquired by
Nocom earlier this year. The sale occurred according to a transfer of agreed
assets and liabilities (inkråmsöverlåtelse) with a guaranteed supplementary
payment. The transfer date is June 1, 2005.

For more information contact:
Stefan Skarin CEO, Nocom
mobil: 46 - 708 - 65 10 05
e-mail: stefan.skarin@nocom.se
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